
     

      141 Main Street, P.O. Box 447   
     Haydenville, Massachusetts 01039-0447 
       Ph: (413) 268-8416              Fax: (413) 268-8409 

 

 

Meeting Minutes – March 23, 2017 – Williamsburg Town Hall 
 
 
 
The meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m.  
 
Commissioners present:  Marcianna Caplis, Todd Lynch, Joe Rogers, Mary Dudek 

 

Town representatives present: Charlene Nardi and Rob Stinson 

 

Commissioners reviewed RDA submittal from Town of Williamsburg (Williamsburg Board of Library Trustees 

and Town Administrator Charlene Nardi) for tree removal at the Haydenville Library in the riverfront area dated 

March 23rd.  Rob Stinson discussed the issues within the building structure, hazards to both the building and 

retaining wall, as well as activity proposed as part of redevelopment of the riverfront area.  NHESP review is 

pending.  Commissioners note observations of site visit from March 21st, and a draft of conditions prior to voting 

on RDA, and will continue hearing. 

 

Joe Rogers reported on meeting with Lincoln Fish regarding Hall Property Stewardship Plan. 

 

Joe Rogers made a motion to accept the minutes of March 9th as amended. Mary Dudek seconded the motion. 

Approval was unanimous. Meeting adjourned at 9 p.m., seconded. Next meeting will be held April 12, 2017. 

 

Respectfully submitted,   

Linda Babcock  

Secretary - Williamsburg Conservation Commission 
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